
From: phopehanson@gmail.com
To: *CI-StPaul_Contact-Council
Subject: assessment approval May 5, 2021
Date: Thursday, April 8, 2021 3:03:11 PM

Dearest City Council –
Regarding the approval of the assessment and adoption of the assessment roll for 2020 Street
Maintenance Service Program – Sealcoating Street and/or Alley concerning our property at 404
Dayton Avenue, 55102…
Considering our street between Arundel and Western during hours of operation for the businesses
on Selby, primarily Handsome Hog and Red Cow, and that our street becomes a parking lot for the
employees and patrons of those establishments, making it nearly impossible for us to park near our
homes, it feels more appropriate for a portion of this assessment, as well as our property taxes be
collected by St. Paul from those mentioned businesses while the Council subsequently constructs a
solution addressing these concerns.
 
Pauline Hanson
404 Dayton Avenue
St. Paul 55102
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